
ALBERT C. HOLLER 
3205 Wendhurst Ave. N.E. 

Minneapolis, Minnesota 55418 

September 21, 1970 

Don E. Crabtree, Research Associate 
Idaho State University Museum 
Pocatello, Idaho 

Dear Mr. Crabtree: 

I read with interest your article entitled "Flaking Stone with Wooden 
Implements" which appeared in the July 10th issue of SCIENCE. 

Could you give me further references to the making of arrowheads? I 
am District Order of the Arrow Adviser, and I would like to take up 
as a hobby the making of arrowheads. 

In case that you do not know what the Order of the Arrow is, it is an 
honorary camping : society of the Boy Scouts of America. 

Any information or help which you could give me would be greatly appre­
ciated. 

Cordially, 

12t4/1/h-
Albert C • Holler 
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